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22 February 2016 

Dear Year 11 Students and Parents, 
 

After feedback from students about the subjects they would like to take for their IB Diploma the 

following set of options fit the preferences of the students most closely. 
 

Option 1 Option 2 Option 3 Option 4 Option 5 Option 6 

English A LaLi French B Math HL Physics Chemistry Economics 

English A Lit French AbIn SL Math SL Biology History Music 

English B Spanish B Math Studies SL Business Comp Science Visual Art 

 Spanish AbIn SL  SEHS SL Geography Psychology 

 German B   Business Geography 

 Turkish A Lit   Theatre ESS SL 

 

SEHS = Sport, Exercise & Health Science ESS = Environmental Systems and Society 

AbIn indicates a foreign language for beginners B indicates study of a foreign language 

LaLi = Language and Literature Lit = Literature A indicates study as a first language 

Subjects are available at Standard Level (SL) and Higher Level (HL) unless labeled as HL or SL 
 

Please highlight one subject in each option to indicate your preferred subject in that column. For the full 

IB Diploma you will need to choose at least one language A, one language B, one Maths course, one 

science and one humanities subject. Both Computer Science and SEHS are science subjects. ESS is 

both a science and a humanities subject. To qualify for the full Diploma you cannot take more than 

three SL subjects. 
 

Please return this form to Mr. Robinson no later than Monday 29th February. 
 

Students will be able to change subjects and levels in September – and beyond in some circumstances. 

However if a subject has no students enrolled it may be withdrawn as an option and if a class has 15 

students (our maximum class size) any student wanting to join that class will be put on a waiting list. 
 

If you have any comments or suggestions then please contact me at school. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 
Richard Robinson 

Deputy Director of Secondary 


